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Kestrel & Hawk Class Production of Peter Pan  

We are incredibly proud of our Year 6 pupils, who have now received their SATs results. These assessments are 

just one way to measure progress, and we are pleased to see the hard work, effort, and determination our 

pupils showed throughout the year reflected in their achievements. 

 

Each child is so much more than a test score – and while we celebrate the academic progress shown in these 

results, we also want to acknowledge the many other qualities our pupils have demonstrated: kindness, 

creativity, resilience, teamwork, and leadership. A huge thank you to all our staff for their dedication and 

support, and to parents and carers for the encouragement given throughout the SATs journey. To our 

wonderful Year 6 – congratulations! We’re so proud of you and excited for all the great things ahead as 

you move on to secondary school.  

Reminder on Communication Protocol 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. We truly value the 

partnership we share with parents in supporting the wellbeing and success of all our pupils. 



We would like to take this opportunity to kindly remind all families that if you have any concerns or questions 

regarding your child’s experience at school - whether academic, social, or related to school procedures - the 

most appropriate and effective course of action is to communicate directly with your child’s class teacher. This 

ensures that your concerns are heard in the proper context and addressed in a timely, constructive, and 

informed manner. 

While we understand that it can be helpful at times to speak with other parents, we respectfully ask that you 

refrain from seeking clarification or resolution through informal parent discussions. These conversations, 

while often well intentioned, can sometimes lead to misunderstandings or the spread of misinformation, which 

can create unnecessary worry or confusion within the school community. 

Our team is here to support you and your child, and we encourage open and respectful communication. Please 

don’t hesitate to reach out to your child’s teacher, or a member of the leadership team if there is something 

you would like to discuss. We are committed to working in partnership with you to ensure that every family 

feels safe, supported, and able to thrive. 

 

Peter Pan Soared! 

There have been so many wonderful events this term - and a real highlight was the Year 5 and 6 summer 

production of Peter Pan! After weeks of hard work and rehearsal, the children wowed audiences with two 

amazing performances on Wednesday 9th and Thursday 10th July. Their acting, singing, and enthusiasm lit 

up the stage, and the feedback from families and staff has been fantastic. A huge well done to all the 

performers and staff involved - you truly brought the magic of Neverland to life! 

 

Play Mobil Magic! 

A big thank-you to Cambridge Kids Club for inspiring our lunchtime fun! Their Play Mobil van was jam-packed 

with fascinating loose parts and scrap materials for the children to explore. The van was a treasure trove of 

fascinating loose parts and scrap materials - perfect for curious minds! Children had an amazing time 

exploring, constructing, and deconstructing, letting their imaginations run wild. They had a fantastic time 

imagining, building, and rebuilding - completely absorbed in creative play. Best of all, not a single cry of "falling 

out" all lunchtime - just teamwork, laughter, and endless ideas! It was wonderful to see so much creativity, 

cooperation, and fun! 

 

30 hours childcare for eligible working families  

Are you a working family and earn over £183 per week? 

From September 2025, eligible working families can now apply for 30 hours of childcare from Meldreth 

Preschool from the term after their child turns 2, until they start school.  Is your family living on a low 

income or claiming income-based benefits? If so, you may be entitled to claim free childcare up to a 

maximum of 15 hours during term time. APPLY NOW whilst places are available. Contact Janet on 01763 

260432. 

 

 

 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/30-hours-childcare-support/working-families/eligibility
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/15-and-30-hours-childcare-support/additional-support


Our PTA Need YOU! 

If you think you can help, please email meldrethpta@gmail.com or speak to Julia 

Moore (current Chair) to find out more details.  

 

Meldreth PTA Car boot sale! Sunday 20th July 

 

 

 

Please check our website calendar for upcoming events and important dates 

From the Team at Meldreth Primary School – we wish you well!  
 

   

Niamh C Phoebe H Jack M Elijah F Remi B Harry R 

Freddie C Bella F Freyja T India M Connie M Danny S 

Tobi E-J 

Sadie T 

Rufus B Belle E Alice U Alfie W Fearne W 

 Caia Z  Amy F 

Alex F 

 Hawk Class 

mailto:meldrethpta@gmail.com
https://www.meldreth.cambs.sch.uk/calendar


 


